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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Opposed to Aberdeen 4 to 2 lane

From: Natalie Childs

Sent: July 25, 2020 4:13 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Opposed to Aberdeen 4 to 2 lane

Dear Mayor of Hamilton and Members of City Council,

| am writing to oppose the plan to reduce Aberdeen from 4 to 2 lanes. | am concerned about the impact this will have on
traffic and the potential for increased traffic on kirkendale’s quieter side streets. My understanding is that Aberdeen is
not considered to be as unsafe as many other Hamilton roads and that the city has not properly evaluated the impact
this will have in the neighborhood.

Please consider changing these plans as | know many other Kirkandale residents who share my concerns.
Regards,

Natalie Childs
Herkimer street Resident



